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03.07.2023: Egor Litvinenko establishes himself in the top group!!! 
 
GTC-RACE Nürburgring 
 
The ADAC Racing Weekend stopped at the legendary Nürburgring last weekend and 
presented the GTC Race as the main attraction. In the GT4-Series Egor Litvinenko started in 
his Allied Racing Porsche.  
 
Egor presented himself in a very good mood already in the practice sessions. In the two 
qualifying sessions, Egor then finished in an excellent fourth place in each of the sessions. In 
the second qualifying session he was just one tenth of a second off the coveted pole 
position. It should be mentioned that the first qualifying session took place on a wet track in 
rainy conditions and the second in sunshine with slicks.  
Leon Metin the supervisor of Egor was of course more than satisfied and commented as 
follows: "Egor did a great job! No matter what the conditions will be, he will be very 
competitive in the races!"  
 
And that's exactly what happened. On race Sunday, Egor impressively confirmed his 
performance from the day before. In the first race the young Russian fought impressively 
from the first to the last lap and finally secured 5th place. The second race brought another 
improvement although Egor lost a position right at the start, he fought back breathtakingly 
to 4th place and attacked the three leading riders in the further course of the race. In a hard 
fought race Egor finally finished in fourth place. In the Junior Championship of the series, 
Egor thus improved to position 5 and is within striking distance of the top four riders. Egor 
himself said after the Nürburgring weekend: "Those were two great races. I've been able to 
improve from race to race this year and I'm already looking forward to the next events."  
 
Soon it will go on again for Egor! From 28-30.07.2023 he will start again in the GTC series in 
Oschersleben and try there to improve even further in the championship. 


